

Member News Update August - 2022



NAMEN selects Interim Executive Director - Stevan "Coach" Lynn



Upon completion of a national search, NAMEN has selected Stevan "Coach" Lynn as the Interim Executive Director leading the organization into 2023, with a robust agenda set forth by the Board of Directors. With an extensive background as an architect in the Global Responsible Fatherhood Movement, Coach Lynn has been a catalyst in the development, implementation, monitoring and promotion of innovative, sustainable outreach initiatives, supporting fathers, father figures and future fathers across the Nation.

Read more...

Upcoming Member Meet-Up

You are Invited to Attend

NAMEN Members Meet Up Thursday, September 15th, 2022 3-4:30pm ET

- Discussion: Gun Violence and Masculinity, What is our voice?
- With Presenter Gary Barker, Executive Director, Equimundo

Member Resource Sharing, in small groups

Read more and to Register...

News from the Field

Job Announcement:

Equimundo, Senior Strategic Initiatives Officer

https://www.equimundo.org/careers

Introducing:

the Updated the Member Code of Conduct and Core Principles

NAMEN, as a regional member network of the Global MenEngage Alliance. has participated in the unveiling of the updated Code of Conduct and Core Principles.

Read more...

Resources for your use

NAMEN offers comprehensive Fatherhood program development survey.

Under the leadership of the new Interim Executive Director, and in support of the growing number of members working closely with fathers, seeking guidance in the creation of comprehensive-sustainable programming, NAMEN has created a detailed survey highlighting the service needs and curriculum design articulated by the target audience. This data collection tool is now available to NAMEN members, gathering specific information, schedule preference, outreach methodologies and engagement strategies which when compiled, will be the catalyst for comprehensive-fiscally sound program implementation.

Fatherhood Survey Tool. Available as an electronic or paper survey.

Sample Survey - PDF

Find More News on the Website

Announcements
Articles

Thank You for Your Support

NAMEN relys on your support for our efforts and growth.

Please invite others to join NAMEN.

Your donation to the NAMEN Annual Fund helps to grow our efforts and effectiveness.

Please Contact Us for further information.

This message was sent to you by the North American Men Engage Network

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, you can unsubscribe at any time

PO Box 590512 Newton Center, MA 02459 USA

https://namen.menengage.org